Notice of Custom Project Stakeholder Engagement Meeting (R.13-11-005)
To Service List R.13-11-005 and other interested stakeholders.
The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) Energy Division staff would like to invite interested stakeholders to attend a Custom Projects stakeholder engagement meeting on:
Tuesday January 25, 2022, 1:00 pm to 5:00 pm.
Online Webinar (Click on the WebEx link): https://cpuc.webex.com/cpuc/j.php?MTID=m3365c29a7f03c3794f7fc0ee63166d94
Meeting number (access code): 2496 754 8367
 Call-in number: +1-415-655-0002
Webinar password (if requested when you sign into the webinar): meet@1pm
Following the Energy Efficiency Custom Projects Review process reforms introduced in response to Senate Bill 1131 (Hertzberg, 2018), staff is holding this meeting to ensure ongoing communication and transparency of activities. Topics expected to be covered in this meeting include:
(1)	Updates since the May 4, 2021 Custom Projects stakeholder engagement meeting including feedback from subgroups. 
(2)	Feedback from stakeholders about their experiences with the current CPUC staff Custom Projects Review process since July 1, 2019.
(3)	Input from stakeholders on additional improvement to streamline the overall Custom Projects Review process.
The final agenda, other supporting documents, and any updates to the meeting will be available on the Custom Projects Stakeholder Engagement Group website: 
https://www.cpuc.ca.gov/industries-and-topics/electrical-energy/demand-side-management/energy-efficiency/custom-projects-review-stakeholder-engagement-page 
Although a quorum of Commissioners and/or their staff may be in attendance or be on the telephone, no official CPUC action will be taken at this event.  
Please direct all questions regarding this meeting to Rashid Mir at rashid.mir@cpuc.ca.gov.

